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Unatego Central School District Facilities Committee to hold Second Meeting December 3, 

2015 

 

The Unatego Facilities Study Committee will hold its second of four meetings at 6:30 PM on 

December 3, 2015 at the Otego Elementary School.  The Committee, serving in an advisory 

capacity, is assisting consultants Dr. William Silky and Mr. Alan Pole in helping to guide the 

district’s facilities plan.  The first meeting on October 15, 2015, was held at the Junior-Senior 

High School, where committee members and the audience learned that the district is 

continuing to experience declining enrollment, currently has excess space in its facilities, and 

has been and continues to experience financial difficulty.  The study, which will examine a 

variety of pertinent issues, including enrollment, instructional and extracurricular programs, 

facilities, transportation, staffing, and finances will culminate in a final report to the Board of 

Education in February 2016. The public is invited to attend.   

 


